
Mon Tue Wed Thu Fri 
   1 

Walking 8am 

LapQuilting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Community Meal  

4-6pn 

2 

Walking 8am 

Sewing 9am 

Bingo 9:45am 

Weaving 10am 

 

5 

Walking 8am 

Poetry 10am 

Weaving 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

6 

Walking 8am 

Woodcarving 9am 

Cards and table 

top games 9am 

 

7 

Knitting 9am 

Pottery 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

AA Meeting 7:30pm 

8 

Walking 8am 

LapQuilting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

HHC Food Give Out 

4-6pm 

9 

Walking 8am 

Sewing 9am 

Bingo 9:45am 

Weaving 10am 

 

12 

Walking 8am 

Poetry 10am 

Weaving 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

13 

Walking 8am 

Woodcarving 9am 

Cards and table 

top games 9am 

 

14 

Knitting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Bone Builders 
10:30am 

Chocolate BINGO 

9:45am 

AA Meeting 7:30pm 

15 

Walking 8am 

Lap Quilting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Community Meal  

4-6pn 

Early Voting Begins! 

16 

Walking 8am 

Sewing 9am 

Bingo 9:45am 

Weaving 10am 

 

19 

Walking 8am 

Poetry 10am 

Weaving 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

BRAHM Art 12pm 

20 

Walking 8am 

Woodcarving 9am 

Cards and table 

top games 9am 

 

21 

Knitting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

AA Meeting 7:30pm 

22 

Walking 8am 

Lap Quilting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Medicare 101  

12p-2p 

23 

Walking 8am 

Sewing 9am 

Bingo 9:45am 

Weaving 10am 

 

26 

Walking 8am 

Poetry 10am 

Weaving 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

27 

Walking 8am 

Woodcarving 9am 

Cards and table 

top games 9am 

28 

Knitting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

Bone Builders 

10:30am 

AA Meeting 7:30pm 

29 

Walking 8am 

Lap Quilting 9am 

Bridge 10am 

HHC Food Give Out 

4-6pm 

 



 

We’ve partnered with the Watauga Branch Library for a special Valentines Day Chocolate BINGO 

on Wednesday February 14th at 9:45am! Come play with chocolate game pieces for special prizes! 

See you there! 

We will be having a Medicare 101 Seminar with Billie Lister on Thursday February 22nd from  

12pm-2pm in the dining room! If you are new to Medicare or have any questions please come 

join! Call Molly to get signed up! 

Early Voting starts at the center on Thursday February 15th and goes through Saturday March 2nd! 

During this time, the room across from the dining room will be off limits, meaning that some    

classes may be cancelled. Please let Molly know if you have any questions! 

Join us on February 19th at 12pm for our new monthly BRAHM art program! This month Kayla will 

be doing some Alma Woodsey Thomas themed art! We hope you can join us! Call Molly with any 

questions. 

Due to winter weather, the center may not serve meals every day. Some classes may also be     

cancelled due to severe weather. If you have questions about the center being open. Please call 

828-297-5195 or 828-265-8090 if you have a question about the center being open, or if meals are 

being served. You can also listen to local radio stations, or check closings and cancellations on    

wataugaonline.comto get updates about opening times and meals. 

Western Watauga food outreach community dinners are held on the first and third Thursday of 

each month from 4-6pm. Free food products are available every Thursday from 4-6pm. All are wel-

come on a first come first serve basis. Please contact the Hunger and Health Coalition at 828-262-

1628 if you have any questions! 

Join us on Wednesday February 28th for a nutrition talk from App Health Care! 

 

Contact Molly Gilleskie, Senior Center Director, if you have any questions! 

1081 Old US HWY 421, Sugar Grove, NC 28679 

Molly.gilleskie@watgov.org              

828-297-5195 


